
 

June 7, 2015 

Welcome to  

First Baptist Navarre 

May 31 Contribution Report: 
Budget Giving: $8,280     Designated Giving: $920   
 

May 31 Attendance Report:  
Worship: 260     Sunday School: 160 
May 24 Attendance Report:  
Worship: 259     Sunday School: 129 

Life Groups  
(for all ages) 

8:30 a.m. 
9:45 a.m. 

11:15 a.m. 

Sunday Mornings - 8:30 a.m. 
Preschool Worship (4 yrs - 5 yrs) 

Children’s Worship (1st - 5th grades) 
 

 

Wednesday Activities 
Children’s Zip Tracks: 6:00 p.m. 

 

Prayer Time & Devotion (Adult): 6:00 p.m. 
 

Youth (6th-12th grades): 6:30 p.m. 

Various Bible Studies For Adults and Youth (see bulletin and/or website for current studies). 
 

Preschool Classes (up to 3 years) offered during Worship and Bible Study hours on Sunday and Wednesday. 

Church Contact Information                                      
9302 Navarre Parkway, Navarre, FL 32566  
(850) 939-3424 (office)  
(850) 939-0434 (fax)   
www.fbcnavarre.org (web and live worship broadcast)      
fbcnavarre@bellsouth.net (Church Office) 
jerrypassmore@bellsouth.net (Interim Pastor) 
johnmcinnis@bellsouth.net (Associate Pastor/Education) 
kenrousseau@bellsouth.net (Minister of Music)     
austinhuggins@bellsouth.net (Student Minister) 
Deacon of the Month - June: George Fleetwood, 281-960-1430 

Evening Fellowship - 6:00 p.m. Morning Worship - 8:30 a.m.  

We had a little lull in our first time visitors until last Sunday.  It was exciting to meet a number 

of folks who came to First Baptist for the first time. We welcome those of you who are guests 

today and trust you will experience the Spirit of the Lord in this place. 
 

We posted Seven Things Church Members Should Say to Guests in a Worship Service          

by Thom Rainer this past Sunday. If you did not read them, please review them in the Order   

of Worship from last week. We certainly want our guests to know they are welcome. As a 

member, you are the one who makes the greatest impression on our guests. 
 

Holley by the Sea Summer Camp has invited First Baptist to direct and teach their children 

every Monday from 1:00-2:30 p.m. for 12 weeks.  Dr. McInnis, with the assistance of some of 

our members, is leading this project. This is a wonderful opportunity to present the gospel as 

well as introduce First Baptist to the community. Please pray for these people as they minister 

and also for the children attending. 
 

I trust you are using the VBS Journey Off the Map Prayer Calendar found in last week’s Order 

of Worship. Please use it daily. We still need people to work with us in VBS. Every job is    

important in this once a year event.  Please contact the Church Office to get info as to how you 

can assist. 
 

We shall have our first Sunday Night Summer Fellowship tonight at 6:oo p.m. This is the first 

of a number of events we shall have on Sunday nights during the summer. Come and enjoy 

the fun...and bring your favorite ice cream. 

Dr. Jerry Passmore, Interim Pastor                                                                                                                               

Morning Worship - 9:45 a.m. 

 Baptism 
 

Worship in Song - Praise Team 
Shine on  

 

Welcome 
 

Congregational Singing 
Our God Is Greater 

Forever 
I Give You My Heart 

I Sing Praises to Your Name 
 

Worship by Giving of Tithes and Offerings  
 

Worship in Song - Lauren Battles 
 

Message - Dr. Jerry Passmore 
Interim Pastor 

 

Invitation 
So You Would Come 

Worship in Song - Praise Team 
Shine on  

 

Welcome 
 

Congregational Singing 
Onward Christian Soldiers   #493 
Great Is Thy Faithfulness   #54 

 

Worship in Song - Celebration Choir 
Soloist: Sarah Johnson 

Settled at the Cross 
 

Worship by Giving of Tithes and Offerings  
 

Worship in Song - Lauren Battles 
 

Message - Dr. Jerry Passmore 
Interim Pastor 

 

Invitation 
Just As I Am   #307 

Sunday Night  
Summer  

Fellowship 
Today, 6:00 p.m. 

FBCN Fellowship Hall 
Bring your board games  

& favorite ice cream  
to share. 

Worker Planning Session 

Today, 4:30 - 6:00 p.m. 

Today we will focus our session on Bible 

teaching and rotation team planning.  

We will also learn how the outreach and 

follow-up process will be completed. 

Snack Donations 

Juice/Water with twist tops (not straws).  

Kellogg's Rice Krispies Cereal 

Marshmallows 

Betty Crocker sugar cookie mix 

Joy ice cream cups 

Swiss cake rolls  

NOTE: specific numbers of these items are 

needed. Please stop by the VBS table in the 

Lobby today and see Mrs. Jean Bouchillon  

to sign up for what you can bring. 

Pre-Registration 

Get one step ahead! 

VBS Registration forms are 

available in the Lobby for kids  

4 years - 5th grade. You may 

also register online @ 

www.fbcnavarre.org. 

Fbc Navarre’s Vacation Bible School 

June 15-19, 9:00 a.m. - noon 

Decorating 

Next Sunday afternoon, June 14,  

we will decorate the church for VBS. Plan  

to join the decorating party at 3:00 p.m. 

Family Service 

Sunday, June 21 

8:30 and 9:45 a.m. 



FBC Navarre’s 
 

The Home to Parenting Alone ~ 

Join us each Sunday this summer at 9:45 a.m.  

in Room A212 as we learn how to successfully parent  

children in a single parent home.  

Contact: Linda Jacobs, 919-671-5423 

Information available in the Lobby. 

 

Several ladies from FBC Navarre will be attending. If you are  

interested in going please contact Linda Jacobs, 919-671-5423. 

 

Lt Col Ryan E. Robinson 
requests the pleasure of your company 
at the Retirement Ceremony honoring 

Major Brad R. Roehrig 
on Friday, the 26th of June at 2:00 p.m. 
Location: First Baptist Church Navarre 

RSVP to Lt Josiah Lane, 850-884-3251. 
Military: Uniform of the Day     Civilian: Casual 

Wednesday Nights, 6:00 - 7:30 p.m. 
 

 Older Preschool (4’s & 5’s) will have a Bible story and arts and crafts. 
 

 Children (who have completed K-5th grades):   

The kids have prepared Encouragement Cards for the residents of  

The Blake Assisted Living Facility. They will visit the 105 residents and  

deliver these cards on Wednesday, June 10. We will leave the church  

at 6:00 p.m. and return about 8:00 p.m. Parents must have permission 

forms completed and notarized in order for children to be allowed  

to leave the church property. Adults who can provide logistics are needed. 

Contact John McInnis, 850-803-3361, if you can help with transportation. 

For details on items in KidZone, contact John McInnis, 850-803-3361. 

The first Bible study session Monday, June 1,  

for Kindergarten - 6th grade had 34 in attendance. 

This 12-week Bible learning project has a total  

of 45 kids currently registered with additional kids 

expected to be enrolled throughout the summer. 

First Baptist Navarre is sponsoring this Bible  

learning project guided by Vicki McCoy,  

Gale Smith, and John McInnis. 

Please see information  

under Library News. 

 Two books have been placed in the Church Library 

in memory of Pat Wigley: The Three Heavens by 

John Hagee and Agents of the Apocalypse by David 

Jeremiah. 

 Summer Reading Club - We will offer a reading 

club this summer in the Church Library. Children, 

ages 4 years - 5th grade will try to see how many 

books they can read during the month of July.    

Prizes will be awarded for those reading the        

required number. We will have an ice cream party  

to celebrate at the end of club. More information 

will be coming soon. 

 Contact: Jean Bouchillon, 850-684-1332. 

Good morning church family! Just in case you happened to miss it, the Navarre Press just recently featured First Baptist Church       
Navarre at the front of their “Faith & Family” Section (in the May 21st Edition). Although I normally do not get my news from the   
paper anymore, I happened to get my hands on a copy this week where they had printed an interview about the Secret Church 

event. I was surprised to see the Student Ministry occupying the main photo and couldn’t help but share it with you all. Unfortunately  
I was not expecting the interview so I was not able to gather every Student that had participated. (The Photo only contains about  

half of us, sorry if you didn’t make it in.) I just wanted to take this opportunity and say that it has been a tremendous joy and a  
blessing to serve The Lord while equipping these young adults with a greater knowledge of our Lord. I look forward to watching  
these young brothers and sisters continue to grow in their walk with Christ, steadily being brought to the fullness of the stature of  
Jesus Christ. Whether the world takes note or not, our service is unto The Lord first. We bring honor and glory to Him and to His  

name, and He will accomplish His work in us. God Bless!      Bro. Austin Huggins, Student Minister 

** Parent Meeting ** 

Parents of kids going to camp July 27 - 31 will 

meet Sunday, June 28 at 4:00 p.m. to prepare 

their kids for CentriKid Camp at Shocco Springs, 

Alabama. 17 kids and 4 adults are registered  

for camp. The theme for the week-long camp  

is F.I.T. - Faith in Training. 

Please stop by and read all of the beautiful  

thank you notes on the bulletin board in the  

Administration Building. The cards are from  

the teachers and staff at West Navarre  

Intermediate School in appreciation to First  

Baptist Navarre for providing breakfast  

to them during Teacher Appreciation Week. 

Thank you for your generous giving to support the Girls in Action international  

mission project Pure Water Pure Love. With the help of hundreds of 

churches, PWPL provides thousands of water filters to missionary families 

and helps fund clean water projects by providing wells that offer clean 

water. Some of the areas of the world that are receiving this ministry are 

Indonesia, Asia, North Africa, Haiti, and here in the U.S. in Idaho.  

Total collected by First Baptist Navarre: $1,188.26.  

Your change will make a change in the lives of others! 

Scrapbook Crop 
Saturday, June 13 
12:00 - 5:00 p.m. 
Fellowship Hall 

Contact: Becky Wiley, 
850-684-1623 

Joy Women’s Ministry 
New Summer Bible Study 

The 7 Experiment by Jen Hatmaker 
Introduction:  

Wednesday, June 10, 6:00 p.m. 
Do you feel trapped  

in the machine of excess?  
Jen Hatmaker was. Her friends 

were. And some might say that our culture is.  
When Jen was called "rich" by a child who was  
living in poverty, she began a social experiment 
which evolved into a spiritual journey. Through  

this study, you'll start that same experiment,  
at whatever level you choose, in seven key areas: 

food, clothes, spending, media, possessions, waste, 
and stress. As a result of the experiment,  
Jen discovered a greatly increased God,  

a call to Christ-like simplicity, and a building  
generosity that radically changed the way she lived.  

Women on Mission Monthly Meeting 
Tuesday, June 9, 10:30 a.m. 

at the home of Joanne Bohorques,  
2016 Coral Street, Holley by the Sea 

Ladies of all ages are invited to attend. 
 

Women on Mission (WoM) provides women ages 18 and older  
an opportunity for ongoing education and involvement through  

a group that focuses on Bible study, prayer, ministry and/or  
general missions. WoM reassures women that their ability  

to minister and witness comes from God's empowering Spirit. 

Monthly Potluck Lunch Fellowship 

Guest Speaker: Long Term Care 

Thursday, June 11, 10:00 a.m. 

FBCN Fellowship Hall 

All senior adults are invited.  

Bring your favorite dish to share. 

Special Called Business Meeting 

Sunday, June 14, 6:00 p.m. 

Called by Deacons: to elect Johnny McDowell  

as Deacon (ordination will be at a later date) 

Called by Personnel: to present changes to the 

Janitorial position 

Mrs. Lianne Passmore, Interim Pastor’s Wife 

Tuesday, June 9 


